Town of Pelham, NH

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

LEGAL NOTICE

Board of Selectmen TOWN OF PELHAM, NEW HAMPSHIRE
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 31:95-b, the

Pelham Board of Selectmen
will hold a public hearing

Tuesday, August 29, 2017
At 6:30 PM
Sherburne Hall, 6 Village Green, Pelham, NH

regarding a proposal to accept an additional appropriation of
$272,071.35
from SB 38-Highway Block Grant Funds

Further information, contact
Pelham Selectmen’s Office at (603)508-3074



